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Resident Get Together 

A resident get together will be held on Friday, August 26 at 1:30 PM in the Auditorium. 

Betty Wright, Director of Community Nursing, will be speaking about her responsibilities.  

 

Immediately following the resident get together, I will be reviewing plans for the dog park 

that was included in this year’s capital budget and approved by the PLCC Board of 

Directors in April. If you have any questions that you would like me to address, please send 

them to me by August 24 and I will add them to the agenda.   

 

Dining Services Update 

It’s that time of the year again; back to school. That means that some of the evening servers 

will be leaving in the next few weeks to attend college. We are continuing to hold 

interviews and you will see more “green apron” servers over the next few months. While 

we are training these new servers, we ask that you please have patience with them. This 

may be their first job experience and we all want them to excel in their role and stay!   

 

Effective Friday, August 26, the dinner service schedule will be as follows: 
 

Full Service             Buffet Service 

                 Monday, Tuesday & Saturday        Wednesday, Thursday, Friday & Sunday 

 

Please join us on Wednesday, August 24 to celebrate the August birthdays with a “Back to 

School” theme. The menu will be posted at a later date.  

 

Marketing 
The Marketing Department continues to stay busy. There are 3 move-ins in August and       

3-4 scheduled for September. Also, virtual tour and testimonial videos that have been 

filmed here over the past few months are currently with UPMC Media Services and are 

being formatted. They should appear on the website in the near future. Thank you for your 

continued support! 

 

 

 

                        


